

Bristol

The Bristol Hotel

Tuesday 20 October 2009

10.00 - 4.00

Our network meeting will focus on providing positive multi-agency support for parents with learning disabilities. This will include plenary presentations and workshop sessions on:

- Parents' views on what makes good multi-agency working
 Fiona McDonald and Agnes Briggs from CHANGE
 (co-ordinators of the national network for parents with a learning disability)
 http://www.changepeople.co.uk/showPage.php?id=8
- Multi-agency working when parents return from a residential assessment
 Julie Jackson
 (Deputy Training Manager of Serendipity Family Assessment Centre)
 <u>www.serendipitydevon.com/home.html</u>
- Multi-agency working in Dudley a reflection on the multi-discipline approach to supporting parents with a learning disability
 Jenny May

(Parenting Enabler for Dudley Primary Care Trust)

Lunch will be provided

Bristol

10.01	
Name	
Job Title	
Organisation	
Telephone	
Email	

The event is free for network members. Membership of the network is also free and open to anyone involved in supporting parents with learning disabilities. If you would like to join the network, please go to our website: www.right-support.org.uk

Please return this slip to: Sammantha Cave Norah Fry Research Centre 3 Priory Road Bristol, BS8 1TX 0117 331 0982

Or email this information to sammantha.cave@bristol.ac.uk







